Notice on Plaza Premium Lounge Opening / Operating Hours
Adjustment or Temporary Closure of Lounges

3 June 2020

Dear Valued Credit Cardholders,

Please note that Plaza Premium Lounge has adjusted opening / operating hours with
temporary closure of some of the lounges in certain locations due to travel advisories

enforced in different countries.

As the situation remains fluid, please visit https://www.plazapremiumlounge.com/en-
uk for latest updates.
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